

Dear Principals,

It is our pleasure to extend to you and your students a cordial invitation to attend the Open Day of Delia Memorial School (Glee Path) from 10:00am - 12:30pm on Saturday, November 13, 2021. This event will feature a tour of our school, share information on our IB and university counseling programs, and provide a glimpse of student life at Glee Path. In addition, our school website (www.deliagp.edu.hk) also feature videos and messages from our faculty to allow prospective students to learn more about secondary school life.

At Glee Path, we strongly embrace multiculturalism, and welcome students from a variety of cultural and socioeconomic backgrounds. In the upcoming year, we hope to further welcome a new cohort of high potential students who have grown through the hard work and guidance of the primary school faculty and staff at your school.

We would be grateful if you could place the leaflets in your general office or distribute them to your different classes. Upon distributing the leaflets to your students, please remind them that due to Covid-19, our Open Day can only be attended by those who have made a reservation. If they are interested in attending, they can make reservations by scanning the QR code on the poster.

For further inquiries, you can contact the Delia Memorial School (Glee Path) Promotions Committee via <a href="mailto:promotions.com">promotions.com</a>@dmsgp.edu.hk or +2741 5239. We also welcome any future collaborations you may be interested in.

Wishing you and your students a healthy and successful year ahead!

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Chan Kui Pui

Principal, Delia Memorial School (Glee Path)

Tel: (852) 2741 5239 | Email: kpchan@deliagroup.edu.hk



Email: gp@deliagroup.edu.hk

地址: 九龍美孚新邨吉利徑1-3號 電話: 27415239 電郵: gp@deliagroup.edu.hk 傅真: 27452250

www.deliagp.edu.hk





